
2024 Oakridge Golf Club 
Enhanced Access Power Cart Policy 
 

We want you to enjoy your golf experience.  If you require 
‘enhanced access’ from cart paths around greens and tees, the 
following procedure must be followed: 
 

1. Inform the starter that you require closer proximity than the cart 
path may provide on certain holes. 

2. We will record your power cart number and relay the 
information to our on-course official. 

3. There will not be a flag attached to the power cart. 
 

What is enhanced access? 
Enhanced access provides closer proximity near the tee and green.  
Cart paths are provided around every green and tee, which power 
carts are expected to stay on. 
Closer proximity (enhanced access) means a golfer may leave the cart 
path if/when required, play their shot and return to the cart path. 
 

Enhanced access is not closer than 15 feet from a tee or green. 
 

Closer proximity does not permit driving around greens, onto the side 
of tees and/or allow golfers to leave the cart path without returning 
directly to the cart path once their shot is concluded.  Enhanced 
access also does not permit a golfer to drive a power cart beyond 
barriered areas.  Barriered areas are indicated by ropes, signs and 
stakes direct power carts from entering. 
 

We strive to accommodate all golfers.  Enhanced access is available 
for golfers who may require closer proximity to a tee or green.  Any 
golfer driving a power cart untowardly will be approached by an on 
course official; including those with approved enhanced access. 
 

Be sure to establish your needs with our starter on the first tee. 


